
Submitter: Arlene Kovash 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB4141 

This is insane! This would essentially put a majority of farmers out of business as you 

can’t abandon million (maybe billions) of dollars of equipment. There are already laws 

governing the quality of the fuel so why would you destroy ORegon this way? You 

might as well cut to the chase and ban food.  

 

Please think this through!, 

Paul and Arlene Kovash 


